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Rager Centennial Celebration/Paulina Ranger District Open House 
 

PRINEVILLE-As part of a three-day event to commemorate the 1908-2009 Centennial, 
employees at the Rager Ranger Station on the Paulina Ranger District, Ochoco National 
Forest, will be hosting an open house on Friday afternoon, June 13, from 1:00 to 3:30 p.m.  
District staff and employees will be on hand to answer questions about current and proposed 
Forest Service projects, recreation opportunities, and other topics of interest.  Light 
refreshments will be served.  The public is invited to visit the ranger station and to provide 
their ideas and comments. 
 
Please join us in celebrating the last 100 years, and welcoming the next century of the Rager 
Ranger Station. The Friends of the Rager Ranger Station are inviting all past employees, their 
families, volunteers, those involved in partnerships, and Paulina residents to a Centennial 
Celebration on June 13-15, 2008. 
 
The main events are a Paulina community barbeque Friday night hosted by the Paulina Store, 
tours and events planned at the Rager Ranger Station on Saturday, and a Sunday morning 
breakfast by the PauMau Club at the Paulina Community Hall.  Visit the website at 
www.friendsofrager.org for more information.  
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